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 Members and guests are cordially invited to attend 

THE ORDER OF AUSTRALIA ASSOCIATION NSW BRANCH  
2022 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING AND LUNCHEON 

 
To be held on  

 
Tuesday 22nd March, 2022 

 
With the AGM Commencing at 11am sharp at 

 
Castlereagh Boutique Hotel - 169 Castlereagh Street, Sydney, 2000 

 
GUEST SPEAKERS AT THE AGM 

James Gray, Michael Summers, Justin Garlick   
Recipients of the OAA NSW Youth Community Service Award 

 
GUEST SPEAKER AT THE LUNCHEON 

Retired Detective Superintendent Deb Wallace APM 
Former Commander Task Force Raptor, NSW Police Force 

 
OAA Financial Members including luncheon - $25.00 (Inc GST) plus booking fee 

Partners and Guests for luncheon - $100 pp (Inc GST) Plus booking fee 

Dress: Lounge Suit / Day Dress with Decorations (Full size Medals) 

Pre luncheon drinks will be served followed by a seated luncheon with a selection of                              
soft and alcoholic beverages included. 

Please note that only current financial members can vote at the AGM. 

Nominations for OAA NSW Branch Committee positions close on 1st March, 2022 and the final date for 
submission of proxies is the 15th March 2022.                                                                                                                                                                                

Nominations must be sent to Hon. Secretary Martha Jabour OAM – marthajabour@icloud.com  
 

RSVP ESSENTIAL:  NO LATER THAN 15th March, 2022 

Please reserve your ticket(s) via this link: www.stickytickets.com.au/lz785 
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 PLEASE DO NOT BOOK VIA THE STICKY TICKETS WEBSITE OR VIA GOOGLE BUT ENTER THE LINK IN YOUR 
WEB BROWSER EXACTLY AS WRITTEN. OFFICIAL CONFIRMATION AND ENTRY TICKETS WILL BE EMAILED VIA 

STICKY TICKETS. 

Please note that the OAA National Board decided on 10th December that only fully 

vaccinated Association members, visitors and volunteers, or those with a valid medical exemption, 

should attend Association meetings, events and activities. 

We will assume that you are all fully COVID double vaccinated (or hold a valid 

medical exemption) so please carry all the necessary proof of vaccination documents with you on the 

day to meet any venue inspection requirements. 

If you are not fully double vaccinated (or hold a valid medical exemption) please inform me 

IMMEDIATELY and I will arrange a refund. 

 

There is no parking at The Castlereagh Boutique Hotel. Nearby parking stations include Sydney Hilton 

Hotel- Secure Parking at 259 Pitt Street, Sydney and Piccadilly Car Park – Secure Parking at 137 

Castlereagh Street, Sydney 

For further enquires please phone Dr John Gullotta AM, Events Manager on 0418 233 069 


